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TO:   Community Advisory Committee 
 
FROM:  Alisa Lembke, Board Clerk/Administrative Analyst 
    
SUBJECT: Update on 2023 PCIA and Customer Rates  
 
DATE:  February 23, 2023 
 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
Informational – no action requested.    
 
At the Board’s February 9, 2023 meeting, Staff provided an update on final PG&E generation and 
Power Charge Indifference Adjustment (PCIA) rates for the coming year.  Please see Item 12 for the 
staff report.     
 
Please note that on the 2023 Long Range CAC Calendar, listed in “proposed future topics”, is “VCE 
Forecasting Overview, a ‘road map’ as to what goes into forecasting” scheduled for Quarter 3.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/VCE-2-9-2023-Board-Meeting-Packet.pdf
https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-12-Receive-2023-PCIA-and-Rates-Update-2-9-23.pdf

